Press release: Justice Secretary
announces new female offender funding
at Women’'s Aid speech

Justice Secretary David Gauke announced in a speech at Women’s Aid that
community services supporting vulnerable women have been awarded £1.6 million
funding, as part of the Government’s commitment to reduce the number of women
entering the criminal justice system.
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